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Mission Statement  

We work, learn and grow together in God’s love 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Rothwell Road, Anderton 

01257 480598 

www.st-josephs-anderton.lancs.sch.uk  

Congratulations to Alexander Hamilton for receiving the Headteacher’s 

Award this week. Alexander is a wonderful role model for others and 

often represents our school at church. He is kind and shows respect al-

ways. We are very proud of you Alex!  

Year Group Worker of the week  Reading Award  Values Award  

Reception Evie Gilbertson  Coby Maher-Hughes Olly Ball 

Year One Annie Higginson  Marcus Dillon Molly Hopper 

Year Two Lucas Butler  Grayson Reid  Imi Karanikolas  

Year Three Noah Crawford  Harlan Sharples  Bella Christoforou  

Year Four Maya Middlemas Pepe Shivnan Ruby Lees 

Year Five Alexander Hamilton  Maxwell Holden  Lara Hodgson 



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

“Treat others how you want to be treated.’ 

Proverb  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE   

 

 

 

                       

 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception Class 96.63% 

Year 1 96.87% 

Year 2 97.29% 

Year 3 96.86% 

Year 4 98.60% 

Year 5 96.98% 

Year 6 96.71% 

DODGEBALL COMPETITION  

Next Thursday there is a Dodgeball competition 

for Year 6 pupils. Due to the class being away 

they will be informed on Monday with 

more details. Thank you  

PTFA PENNY WARS  

Our PTFA Penny Wars competi-

tion will run throughout March. 

The children are invited to bring 

coins of 1p, 2p, 5p and 10p. These are put into 

the class jars. Silver coins sabotage other class 

jars and reduce the  amount saved.  

Congratulations to Year 4 for having the highest 

attendance this week.  Next week any pupils fall-

ing below 90% attendance will receive letters in 

line with Lancashire Authority monitoring expec-

tations.   

TOWERWOOD  

What an amazing week Year Six have had in 

Towerwood! The photographs on Twitter show 

just how much fun they have had. Well done 

Year Six for representing our school too.  

A huge thank you to the staff for 

giving their time to accompany 

the children. It is very much ap-

preciated.  

BOOSTER CLASSES  

Next week Year Six Booster classes begin. Pupils 

have been personally invited to come on a 

Wednesday evening or Friday morning. The chil-

dren will also be invited to come 

early some mornings but Mr Merrick 

will provide further information 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

The children are invited to ‘Cosy Clothes’ day 

for World Book Day. They are asked to bring 

a favourite bedtime story book to share and 

come dressed in things like a 

onesie, pyjamas or joggers etc.  

INSPECTION  

Thank you for your support with our Ofsted 

Inspection this week. We couldn’t have been 

prouder of how the children represented St. 

Joseph’s.  

The inspection was incredibly thorough and 

we will share the report with you 

as soon as it is finalised.  



https://mohocrafts.com/collections/all-products/products/crafterschool-asj



